
The Parish of the Good Shepherd
                    15th September 2019                                 24th Sunday of Ordinary Time

Parish Priest: Monsignor Peter Wilkinson 
Parish Office: Sacred Heart Presbytery
25 Queen St Colne, BB8 9NB 
Tel: 01282 863135
Parish Email: enquiries@thegoodshepherdparish.co.uk
Newsletter: goodshepherdnewsletters@gmail.com 
Website: www.thegoodshepherdparish.co.uk 
Emails will be responded to Tuesday - Friday 
Parish Priest: Email 
peter.wilkinson@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
Presbytery (priest) Tel: 01282 936662

 Sunday Mass Rotas for 22nd September  2019      
 Sacred Heart  9.30am    Holy Saviour 11.15am
               SS Peter and Paul   6.00pm
                   Extraordinary Ministers
9.30am:    Claire, Helen, Jo, Joe, and John                  
11.15am:   Anne C, Geraldine, Sheila C, Jason,   .                     
.                  Venus and volunteer from the choir                                         
6.00pm:     Linda and Albert
                               
                         Readers
9.30am:      Christine A and Jude
11.15am:    Annica P and Sheila Mary
6.00pm:      Fiona and Tony P 

                           Offertory
9.30am:      Mary T and Catherine
                      
                         Welcomers
9.30am:      Dorothy, Mary R and Paul
11.15am:    Julie and Emma
6.00pm:      Lesley
                      
                         Children's Liturgy
9.30am:       Mary 
  
                         Tea/Coffee  Volunteers
9.30am:       Josephine and Family 
11.15am:      Sheila C and Caroline

                 Mass Times for Next Week

Tuesday         Holy Saviour Church           
                                    Mass                10.00am

Wednesday    Holy Saviour School 
                        Welcome Back Mass     9.30am
Wednesday    Sacred Heart Church   12 noon                                                                                                                                                                                   
                            Funeral Service
                          Adrian Maguire RIP

Thursday        Sacred Heart Church
                                     Mass                  6.30pm 
                                                       
Friday             Holy Saviour Church 
                                     Mass                10.00am
                                                                                                   
Saturday        Holy Saviour Church
                            Confessions  11.00-11.30am
                                     Mass                11.45am
                       
                       Sunday Mass Times       
Sacred Heart Church                Mass   9.30am
Holy Saviour Church                Mass  11.15am   
SS Peter and Paul Church       Mass   6.00pm

                 Mass Offerings This Week
Sanctuary Lamp:                           
Harry Francis Rosthorn              

Sick:
Harry Heckford   
Patrick Garaghty    
Donald Mitchell   
Monica Whitehouse 

Special Intentions:
Mary Thompson (Birthday)

Combined Collection: £1,060.88

                     The Angelus
The Angel of the Lord declared unto Mary
And she conceived by the Holy Spirit.

Hail Mary, full of grace, the Lord is with thee, 
blessed art thou among women and blessed is 
the fruit of thy womb, Jesus,
Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray for us sinners, 
now and at the hour of our death  

Behold the handmaid of the Lord
Be it done to me according to thy word
Hail Mary, full of grace…
And the Word was made flesh
And dwelt amongst us.   Amen.
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Parish Notices and Information
Sacramental Programme 2019/2020:
If you wish your child to be part of the Sacramental Programme, preparing for First Confession and to receive 
Holy Communion for the first time in May 2020, there will be an information meeting at which you can register 
your interest this coming Wednesday, 18th September, 2019, at 7pm in Sacred Heart Church Hall. Details 
of events and dates in the Programme are available on a handout at the back of each church. The co-ordinator 
will be Kevin Pickup. His contact details are on the handout.  Fr Peter.

Holy Hours:
Luke Bradbury, one of our seminarians, whom some of you will know from time he spent in this parish, 
is 'on placement’ at St Anne’s, Accrington, with the Dean. During his time in the diocese he will be going 
round the deaneries conducting Holy Hours for Vocations. The first will be at St. Anne’s, Accrington, 
on Tuesday, 24th September, from 7pm - 8pm. This is a Deanery event and so it would be good to see 
parishioners from the Good Shepherd. Please make a note in your diary.  Fr. Peter, 

Hope in the Future:
You are invited to the celebration of Mass to launch Stage Three of Hope in the Future, which will take place 
in Salford Cathedral on Friday, 4th October, the feast of St Francis of Assisi, at 7.30pm. There are three tickets 
available in the office. If you are interested and would like to attend this Mass please contact the office, 
Email: enquiries@thegoodshepherdparish.co.uk  or tel 01282 863135.

Care of Creation Prayer Vigil: 
You are invited to a Care of Creation Prayer Vigil, with Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, from 7.00pm 
on Tuesday, 17th September, in St John the Baptist Church, Ivy Street, Burnley, BB10 1TB. Tea and coffee 
will be available in the Parish Hall after the Vigil.

Safety Checks:
Due to ongoing safety checks in the parish, please remove any items at Holy Saviour, Sacred Heart and SS 
Peter and Paul, which are not parish property, before 30th September 2019.

Thank you:
Roland and Mary Clegg would like to thank Fr Peter, friends and parishioners of the parish of The Good 
Shepherd, for the many cards, gifts and good wishes on the recent occasion of their Golden Wedding 
Anniversary. Thank you all. Marilyn and Roland Clegg.

SVP:
The SVP would like to thank you all for your generosity in last week's retiring collection. You are AMAZING !  
We will let you know next week what the final total was. Thanks again to you all. Please don't forget, if anyone 
has an empty garage where we can store items of furniture on a temporary basis or a van and a little time to 
deliver some items to people in need, we would love to hear from you. The next SVP meeting is on Monday           
16th September from 7.15pm for about an hour. All welcome.

Coffee Teams:
Does anyone on the Sacred Heart Coffee Teams know the whereabouts of the small red table mats and the red 
checked tea towels which we use on Sunday mornings? Please contact Marie Jackson if you can help, 
Tel no 01282 870406. Thank you, Marie.

Luncheon Club:
Holy Saviour Luncheon Club has re-opened on Wednesdays, with lunches at 12 noon. All Welcome. 
If anyone new would like join us please contact Tel no, 07810002817 for more information.

Diary Date:
There will be a Soup and Roll lunch available in Holy Saviour Social Centre for the Family Fast Day 
on Friday, October 4th, at 12 noon. All welcome. Proceeds will go to Cafod. 
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